
Disclosure is made regarding the questions asked in Ordinary General Assembly of Pınar Süt 

Mamulleri Sanayii A.Ş. dated 30.03.2017.  

Question: How much profit will the company distribute in terms of percentage as a result of its 

2016 activities? 

Answer: Cash dividend shall be paid in gross amount of 0.91 TL and net amount of 0.7735 TL 
for per share traded in exchange market with a nominal value of 1 TL. 773.5 TL will be 
distributed to shares worth 1.000 TL, the dividend will be paid on May 31, 2017 at once. 

Question: In health surveys around the world, probiotics come into prominence in the recent 

years. Also, kefir is one of the healthiest probiotics. Does Pınar Süt have a plan to produce kefir? 

Answer: Probiotics and kefir are two of the areas we’re working on. We continue to work on 

different product alternatives at all periods.  

Question: Does Pınar have a plan to produce goat milk and goat cheese for the future? 

Answer: Goat milk, which is a specific area, is still developing in our country. It is also in our 

working area, but not in a short-term. 

Question: Will be broadcast ads in the style of public service announcements in the next 

summer season to increase consumption of ayran which is a healthy beverage?  

Answer: Ayran is in our portfolio as an important product. Also, our marketing campaigns for 

this product will continue at all times. 

 


